The Grand Lodge of Antient Free and Accepted Masons of Scotland

Witliam Ramsay McGhee, MSt, D.1., Grand Master Mason

TO : PROVINCIAL, DISTRICT AND LODGE SECRETARIES
GRAND LODGE OF SCOTLAND
(for further dissemination, as appropriate)

17 March 2020

Brethren

Coronavirus — Latest Update

As a result of the latest Government advice and guidance, I’m afraid that | have no option but to advise
all Provinces, Districts and Lodges that all Masonic activity will be suspended forthwith until further

notice.

The situation, as you are all well aware, is changing by the hour. We will monitor developments
carefully in order to reduce the risk to our membership across the world.

To the many Lodges who, this year, have milestone events, please do not abandon your plans — we
will work hard to carry out all the events later in the year when it is deemed safe to do so.

I will issue further information regarding points of contact later today.

Yours sincerely and fraternally

W Ramsay McGhee
Grand Master Mason
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